
Maricopa County grants businesses
the opportunity to create a lactation

space in their worksites. The
business then provides a safe and
private space for nursing parents,
supporting  their desired lactation

journey.   

 Grant is posted once a
year for all Maricopa
County Businesses. 

For more information
contact: Haydee Pardee

Haydee.Pardee@
maricopa.gov
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